
Resolution CPCC-050609-1 

Resolution from Campbell Park Community Council 
 

 
 
Whereas, Campbell Park Community Council met on June 9, 2005, 
 
Whereas, at that meeting the Call of the Wild was discussed, 
 
Whereas, the concerns about this establishment were discussed at the February and 
March meetings of the Community Council, 
 
Whereas, an owner of said establishment was present at all three of these meetings, 
 
Whereas, the owner made commitments to the community council to address the 
concerns, 
 
Whereas, the concerns have not been solved and are on going. 
Curt Nading, owner of said establishment was present and made a commitment to 
address these concerns and work with the neighbors and the community council, 
 
Whereas, previous commitments have not been met so the community council, acting 
on advise of the Alcohol Beverage Control Board have formed a recommendations for 
conditions to the BVG Liquor License doing business as the Call of the Wild, 
 
Whereas, this committee was formed with  the direction to make recommendations to 
the Assembly to adopt and forward on to the Alcohol Beverage Control Board for 
adoption at their July 13th, 2005 meeting, 
 
Whereas, the committee that was formed and met on June 22nd, 2005 recommends the 
following conditions be added to the Call of the Wild's liquor license: 
 

1. A noise buffer be erected; an engineer's report to be done before the buffer is 
erected, to address water and drainage concerns.  The engineer's 
recommendations to be followed when erecting the buffer.  At least five security 
personnel patrol the parking lot from 10pm until 2:30am.  From 2:30 to 3:30am at 
least 15 security personnel in the parking lot until all patrons are gone from the 
area.  No loitering in the parking lot with the exception of the Community Patrol. 

2. Install speed bumps in the parking lot. 
3. No outside activities such as snow machine jumps/races, motorcycle races, and 

other similar activities. 
4. Limit access to the neighborhood from the parking lot. 
5. Security helpers in the parking lot to help identify criminal activity. 
6. Noise be controlled from both inside and outside the establishment so that it 

does not filter over the property lines.  Noise to include, but not limited to, music, 
yelling, tire squealing, etc. 
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Now therefore, Campbell Park Community Council respectfully asks the Anchorage  
Assembly to adopt these conditions and forward them to the Alcohol Beverage Control 
Board in a timely manner for their consideration at the next ABC Board meeting of July 
13th, 2005. 


